
To: The City of Sebastopol City Council  
From: RM Horrell, J.D. COO, Copperfield’s Books, Inc. 
Re: Public Comments in Support of Item 4 
Date: July 14th, 2025 
 
 
Dear Mayor Zollman, Vice Mayor McLewis, and Members of the City Council,  
 
I am writing to provide public comment in support of agenda item 4, the Main Street America 
Program.  
 
I hope that the Council will consider the Main Street America Program.   
 
Main Street America offers a wide range of support that would benefit our city—from training 
to grants to access to a wide network of communities and community leaders like ours. Tapping 
into this resource means we don’t have to reinvent the proverbial wheel and allows us to 
reinvigorate OUR main street businesses which, although vibrant and wonderful, are facing 
economic challenges that are only getting more difficult.  
 
 Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
Warmly, 
R.M. Horrell 
 


